10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 26 October 1981

bl Lhin ' Jdosas

ff»&t%LqL.
J

Cancun: The Canadian Constitution

You will wish to be aware that the
question of the patriation of the
Canadian Constitution was not raised with
the Prime Minister by Mr. Trudeau at any
stage of the meeting in Cancun.

I am sending copies of this letter to
David Heyhoe (Lord President's Office), Jim
Buckley (Office of the Chancellor of the Duchy
of Lancaster) and to David Wright (Cabinet
Office).
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Roderic Lyne, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




